
The Katonah-Lewisboro School District has recently subscribed to the LHRIC's Data Privacy 

and Security Service. This important service enables districts to compile a list of their software 

inventory as well as links to third-party vendor’s software Privacy Policies and Notices. The 

District Technology Committee is revising the Responsible Use Policy and Software Application 

process to align with the data privacy-related guidelines. 


